
Public Notice - SWDD Item

Indian River County, Florida 
Solid Waste Disposal District

Board Memorandum

Date: May 6, 2024

To: Solid Waste Disposal District Board of Commissioners

Through: John A. Titkanich, Jr., County Administrator
Sean C. Lieske, Director of Utility Services

Prepared By: Himanshu H. Mehta, PE, Managing Director, Solid Waste Disposal District

Subject: Public Notice of Award for the Solid Waste and Recyclables Collection Services (RFP
#2024020)

Descriptions and Conditions:

On April 24, 2024, the Solid Waste Disposal District (SWDD) Board held a 2nd Special Call meeting for the
Solid Waste and Recyclables Collection Services (RFP #2024020) and directed staff to obtain Best and Final
Offer (BAFA) from the top two firms of FCC Environmental Services Florida, LLC (FCC) and to Waste
Management Inc. of Florida (WM) with the ability to pursue subsequently ranked firms, if necessary.

SWDD staff plans to present the results of the BAFA and make a recommendation for the franchise award
at the next public meeting.

Recommendation:

Staff recommends issuing a Public Notice for the Award of the Solid Waste and Recyclables Collection 
Services RFP No. 2024020 on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, in the County Commission Chambers in 
Administration Building A.
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